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REIRS Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission MS T-9F31
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Salem Nuclear Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-70 and 75
NRC Docket Nos. 50-272 and 50-311

Hope Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Facility Operating License No. NPF-57
NRC Docket No. 50-354

Subject: 2009 10 CFR 20.2206 Report - Apportion the 2009 site dose between
Salem and Hope Creek Stations

In accordance with Salem Amendments 270 / 251, SER Section 4.2 commitment, the
summary distribution of annual whole body dose as presented in Appendix B of NUREG-
0713 has been submitted. The 10CFR20.2206 report has been uploaded to the NRC
Website, REIRS.com on March 12, 2010.

The 2009 site dose between Salem (PWR) and Hope Creek (BWR) is as follows:
Salem - 37.4%
Hope Creek - 62.6%

There are no commitments contained in this letter. If you have any questions regarding this
letter, please contact John Russell at (856) 339-2410.

Sincerely,

rs Nely N
Director - Regulatory Affairs
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cc Mr. S. Collins, Administrator - Region I
Mr. R. Ennis, Licensing Project Manager - Salem
USNRC Senior Resident Inspector - Salem (X24)
Mr. P. Mulligan, Manager IV
Mr. H. Berrick, Salem Commitment Tracking Coordinator
Mr. T. Devik, Hope Creek Commitment Tracking Coordinator
Mr. L. Marabella, Corporate Commitment Tracking Coordinator


